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Copenhagen, 2 October 2003

SAS Cargo increases cargo activities to Italy 

SAS cargo starts offering more capacity and more frequent departures to the northern part of Italy. This is the result of SAS Airline's decision to expand the number of destinations to this area by including Bologna and Venice.

- With frequent departures between the most important industrial areas in Northern Italy and Scandinavia, we respond to a demand among industries with time-sensitive products or a Just-in-time logistical system. At the same time we are able to offer our customers from Asia and USA a fast and fine-meshed net of destinations to some of the important industrial regions of Southern Europe, says Peter Grønlund, President & CEO of SAS Cargo Group A/S.

New destinations

As of November 3rd 2003 Bologna will be visited five times a week and as of summer 2004 Venice will be added the list of destinations with seven weekly departures. This means that as of summer 2004 SAS Cargo will be covering the most important cargo destinations in Northern Italy with more than 50 weekly departures from Scandinavia.
As of November 1st SAS Cargo has direct flights to Milano Malpensa, Milano Linate, Bologna and Rome, and from summer 2004 Venice will be added.

For further information:

Press Officer SAS Cargo Group A/S, Ulrik Marschall, tlf. +45 32 32 67 33 eller e-mail: sas.cargo@sas.dk

























